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July 29, 2018 
Ninth Sunday After Trinity 
 
The Right Reverend Ruben Rodriguez 
Presiding Bishop 
Traditional Anglican Church Latin American Province 
Traditional Anglican Communion 
 
My dear brother in Christ: 
 
The Peace of God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ be with you. 
 
On behalf of the Bishops, Clergy and People of the Traditional Anglican Communion 
worldwide, I am honoured to send greetings to you, and through you to your clergy and people, 
on the occasion of your Diocesan Synod marking the thirtieth anniversary of the establishment of 
your Church and Missionary Diocese in Latin America. 
 
This anniversary is an important milestone in the life of the Continuing Anglican Church; it is 
also a tribute to the faithfulness, evangelical witness, and missionary work of you and your 
people.  The spread of the Gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ is the most important work we are 
called to undertake.  The growth of the Kingdom of God, the establishment of Christ-centred 
churches and communities of worship, the preaching of the message of salvation, these are works 
of grace blessed by God.  We give thanks for your faithful witness to the historic Anglican 
expression of the Christian Faith.  May God richly bless your ministry as you continue to 
minister His Word and Sacraments to a world in search of truth, hope, and love. 
 
Please accept my apostolic blessing, together with the prayers of your brothers and sisters in 
Christ across the Traditional Anglican Communion, on this historic occasion. 
 
Fraternally in Christ, 
 

 


